
 

Taupo Swamp Planting Day Postponed 

Hi Supporters of Plimmerton Swamp 

Due to flooding of the planned planting site, we are forced to delay the intended 
planting of 400 trees & plants this Saturday afternoon. 

Have a look at the flooding photos on the Facebook page. 
  
I will be in touch next week to advise an alternative date. The good news is that the 
planting area will be nice and easy to dig planting holes and will have got a nice 
spread of new silt. 

keep warm 
Bill 
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